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McGill, Pam

From: nicholas hargis 
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 2:20 PM
To: City Council
Cc: , City Clerk
Subject: Comment regarding the Council’s legislative priorities (Meeting Item 6.1) 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments. 
 
 
Good afternoon Council,  
 
I write as a private resident who resides on California Street.  
 
I’ve noticed that the council’s legislative priorities for advocacy at the state level in the area of sustainability revolve 
around supporting bills that align with our interests. Can we be more vocal in opposing state bills that would harm the 
environment? Maybe we can work with ABAG to coordinate our advocacy.  
 
Also, are we writing a letter of support for AB 1999, which Assemblymember Berman cosponsored, which would reverse 
the PG&E rate hikes? The rate increases are regressive and harmful to our residents.  
 
Thanks for your consideration.  
 
All my best,  
Nicholas Hargis  
 
Sent from my iPhone 




